
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Uncontested Election for City of Harrington 

 
There is only one official candidate for each office that has a term 
expiring this year, so the candidates may assume office without 
holding a formal election according § 6.4 of the Charter of the City of 
Harrington. The candidates are as follows: 
 
   

Council Member District 1 – Robert Farmer  
 Council Member District 3 – Micah Parker 
 
The election scheduled for May 3, 2022, is cancelled. The candidates 
will take their Oath of Office at the June 6th Council Meeting.  If you 
have any questions, please contact the Finance Clerk of Council, 
Cheyenne Harmon, at (302) 398-3530. 
 
 
 


